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If you have any questions, please contact  
the Elmer Borough at (856) 358-4010, ext. 110.

Thank you for sharing our commitment to
a healthy and lead-free Elmer!

Door Knocking Notice

Valued Elmer residents,

We are excited to inform you that Elmer Borough has partnered with EPA’s Get the Lead 
Out (GLO) Initiative to accelerate the verification and plan for the replacement of lead 
service lines in our borough. To learn more about the GLO Initiative, please visit Get the 
Lead Out Initiative | US EPA.

From August 19th - August 21st, we will be in your neighborhood going door-to-door to 
identify your water service line material. Members of the Elmer Borough government will 
accompany the GLO team, which will consist of about 4 people wearing fluorescent utility 
vests and GLO badges with their names.

Why is this effort important?

Water service lines that contain lead are known to pose health risks especially for children, 
pregnant women, and older adults. Elmer Borough is working to verify the material of all 
water service lines in our community to reduce the risk of exposure to lead in drinking 
water, and we need your cooperation!

What to expect:
1. A knock on your door from two to three of our friendly staff members.

2. The staff members will conduct a quick and simple visual inspection
of your water service line.

3. The staff members will record the material of your water service line.

https://www.epa.gov/water-infrastructure/get-lead-out-initiative

